
Porcello's Buying Events are back

The Porcello family is back! The Third

Generation of the Porcello Family is

holding their infamous buying events in

the Northwest.

BELLEVUE, WA, USA, October 25, 2022

/EINPresswire.com/ -- After a two-year

hiatus, the third generation of the

Porcello Family is back to hosting their

infamous Porcello Buying events. Founded in 1952 by Tony and Ann Porcello, Porcello Jewelry

has become synonymous with the Greater Norwest Washington area. 

Families from all over Washington state would venture to Porcello's to purchase memories to

give to their loved ones; with Porcello estate buying events, the Porcellos come to you. The

Grandchildren of Tony and Ann Porcello has been able to keep their grandparents' memory alive

through exceptional service and trustworthiness. Go to Porcellos.com/events to find the location

nearest you.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/597776461

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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